
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To: B Company TBS 1-67 (All Hands) 
 
From:  B Company Reunion Coordination Center (BCRCC) 
 
Subject: Warning Order – Whatever Happened to B Company? 

III 
 
1. Subject event has been scheduled for 2-4 June 2006. 

2. Location: Washington, D.C. 

3. Lodging: Army-Navy Club (ANC) on Farragut Square 901 17th 
St NW (202-628-8400) 3rd LT Chuck Vogt has reserved a 
bloc of 20 rooms ($164/night), with check-in beginning on 
1 June, departure 4 June. It is under "TBS 1-67" 
Confirmation Number 27567. Early birds may call the Club 
and take a room by transferring the credit card guarantee 
from H C Vogt to ........... and correct the dates if 
necessary.   

4. Activities (all items in planning stages): 
1 June: arrivals and evening informal reception at (ANC) 
2 June: Free association day until formation for Sunset 
Parade at US Marine Barracks, 8th and I. 
3 June: Visit to TBS/Vietnam Memorial Wall/Arlington 
Cemetery/Dinner (location tbd) 
4 June: Brunch/farewells 

5. Cost to be determined. 

6. Communications will follow with greater detail. 

7. Action required:  

a. Advise 3rd LT Andy Vaart (avaart@mich.edu) of 
intentions as soon as practical. We all understand 
the press of Christmas and other Holiday activity 
and expect little before January. But at least mark 



your calendars or to-do lists to make a decision. We 
promise more detail in January.  

b. For added details re. The Army Navy Club, contact 3rd 
LT Vogt (Chuck.Vogt@delmonte.com). 

c. Added thoughts about activities or other reunion- 
related points are entirely welcome; contact the 
BCRCC: 
 
John Fischer, Jack Glasgow, Dick Hulslander, Bob 
Lange, Bruce Mansdorf, Harry Roberts, Bob Schmitt, 
Jim Stokes, Andy Vaart, Chuck Vogt, Mike Wholley, 
Jim Williams, Nate Wong. 

8. Finally, to all, whatever your intentions for June, have 
a Merry Christmas, Happy Holy Days, and a Happy New Year.   

 

Andy V. et. al of the Coordination Center. 

 
 


